MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE MORROW COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION Courthouse, Heppner, Oregon December 16, 1970

A consultant from CH2M appeared before the Planning Commission to discuss with the Commission the attached "Discussion Outline - Road System and Solid Waste Disposal, Morrow County Planning Program" dated December 8, 1970.

Mr. Howard Bryant and Mr. Harry O'Donnell appeared before the Commission and presented the preliminary plat of the Penland Prairie recreational development. Motion was made by Fritz Cutsforth and seconded by Roy W. Lindstrom that the preliminary plat of Mr. Staebler of the Penland Prairie Corp. be approved. Motion carried and so ordered by unanimous decision.

Paul W. Jones, Acting Secretary